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October 6, 1998

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Mr. Bryan Clopton

Accounting Policy Division

Common Carrier Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
2100 M Street, N.W,

Room 8625

Washington, DC 20554

BELLSOUTH

Swie 900
11332101 Diwed, H.W

m&c F0038-3351

Fax: 202 483-4100

Re: CC Docket Nos. 9645 & 97-160/DA 98-1576 — Data Request

Dear Mr. Clopton:

Enclosed is BellSouth Telocommunications, Inc.’s confidential paper filing of its
responses to the Commission’s Data Request Order (DA 98-1576) relcased on August 7, 1998.
Also enclosad is a complete set of 3.5” computer diskettes containing the requested information

in the prescribed etectronic format.

A Designation of Confidential Information form has been completed and is also enclosed.
We have filed a redacted version of this document with the Secretary of the Commission and
with Sheryl Todd of the Accounting Policy Division as directed by the Order.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

W (f-snstarr

W. Whit

Vice President-Federal Regulatory

Enclosures

































































